
 

 

 

On Tuesday, October 15 Patton will have college 

presentations. Please complete the survey to select the 

colleges you want to hear more about!! 

 

You will know which workshop you are attending on      

Tuesday, October 15. At lunch, we will also have a fair!           

Be to school on time that day! 

 

 

 


